
Bath County Team Kentucky Nonprofit Assistance Fund Awards 

 $100,000 for Project Linus 
 $34,602 for the Glut1 Deficiency Foundation 

Montgomery County Team Kentucky Nonprofit Assistance Fund Awards 

 $100,000 for Hope Hill Youth Services 
 $100,000 for the Gateway Regional Arts Center 
 $100,000 for Saint Joseph Mount Sterling Foundation 
 $51,442.07 for Gateway Children's Services 
 $36,161 for NewSong Counseling Center 
 $5,267.28 for The Salvation Army, Montgomery County 

————— 

“These funds have been critical to the recent growth of our organization and have catapulted us 
into being a cultural hub for the entire Gateway region of Kentucky,” said Jordan Campbell, 
executive director of the Gateway Regional Arts Center. “We have hired more than 100 local 
Kentucky artists to teach classes, perform and make art; we’ve also expanded our programming 
impact by 400% in the past few months. These achievements are a direct result of the Team 
Kentucky Nonprofit Assistance Fund.”  

Denise Spittler, CEO of Gateway Children’s Services said, “Gateway Children’s Services is ‘A 
Lifeline for Change’ for youth and families. We provide programs and services to Kentucky’s 
children who have experienced trauma from abuse, neglect, abandonment and addiction. 
Children in need have access to our qualified residential treatment program, emergency shelter 
with treatment, alternative to detention program, therapeutic foster care, adoption services, 
outpatient behavioral health and substance abuse programs. Funds received from the Team 
Kentucky Nonprofit Assistance Fund provided life-changing services to youth in our residential 
and community outreach programs. Thanks to this funding, we were able to continue providing 
essential services after the negative impact of COVID.” 

“NewSong Counseling Center is extremely grateful for these funds, and we are eager to use them 
to provide affordable and professional counseling services with the intent to empower, nurture 
and educate,” Founder and Executive Director Cathy Turner said. “We pledge to promote the 
welfare and dignity of our clients daily, to prolong and preserve the innocence of children and to 
encourage people of all ages, stages and walks of life to know it is within their power to ‘sing a 
new song’ in any season of their lives.” 

“Your generous gift will keep the Project Linus chapters in Kentucky well supplied so that our 
‘Blanketeers’ can provide thousands of children with warm and comforting afghans and quilts,” 
said Chapter Coordinator Eileen Stewart. “These funds help us tremendously in ensuring all 
youth in our care receive the best quality evidence-based treatments from experienced staff to 
help overcome trauma,” said Hope Hill Youth Services Executive Director Ashley McNabb. 


